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COMPUTER AIDED DISPATCH (CAD) REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 
 
The CAD Replacement Project is scheduled to deliver a new Computer Aided 
Dispatch (CAD) system for DFES that will replace the FCAD which is currently used 
by ComCen.  On the 7th of July 2017 a contract was signed with Motorola to deliver 
the PremierOne CAD (P1 CAD) system for DFES.  This is the same CAD system used 
by WA Police (WAPOL), but it will be developed specifically for DFES’ requirements 
and operate independently of the WAPOL CAD.  
 
DFES are collaborating with WAPOL on this project to enable sharing of infrastructure 
and services. To deliver the project, DFES has secured many of the team that 
successfully delivered the WAPOL CAD project who bring a wealth of experience and 
knowledge to this project.     
 
The CAD Replacement Project is also aligned to the replacement of the existing 
Mobile Data Terminals (MDT), which will deliver a more effective device that can 
operate with the new P1 CAD.      
 
The CAD Replacement Project has a significant business change component and this 
team will work closely with DFES staff and volunteers to deliver fit for purpose CAD 
and MDT solutions to support frontline operations. 
 
The project aims to deliver the P1 CAD system before the 2018/19 bushfire season 
with the MDT replacement being delivered shortly after. For regular updates an 
intranet site is being developed and more details on this site will be released in the 
near future.   
 
The project office is located at 363 Oxford Street, Mount Hawthorn and for more 
information please contact District Officer Adam Bannister by email or telephone 
(08) 9413 3716; or the project on CAD.ReplacementProject@dfes.wa.gov.au. 
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